Marion Stern From: 07 April 2022 12:05 Sent: Planning Planning; Planning Planning To: Cc: Marion Stern Planning Application 2021/3943 /P Subject:

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware - This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Sirs,

The plastic fence with aluminium posts surrounding the garden is very noticeable from the Road and from the Heath. The plastic fence has replaced a wooden terrace abutting the Heath. It is not in keeping with the natural environment and will not weather to blend in with the Heath.

The fence, and in particular the posts are higher than the 1600mm in the planning application.

I believe the fence should be replaced with a lower wooden fence more appropriate to its surroundings and similar to the trellis it replaced.

Comments made by Marion Stern Preferred method of contact is email.

Comment type is objection.

Regards

Maron Stern

Marion Stern